
PTA General Meeting Notes, 2/18/16 
 

1. Opening 
1. Carrie Minsavage called the meeting to order 

2. Jenn Sigler second the motion 

2. A vote was taken to approve the meeting notes from the PTA General Meeting held 

on 1/19/19. 
1. The notes were approved by unanimous vote 

3. Update on the situation regarding the former PTA president. 
1. An article was recently published about this situation due it being public record 

with this link: 

http://www.nj.com/hunterdon/index.ssf/2016/02/nj_pta_leader_indicted_of_steali

ng_more_than_19k.html 

2. The UTS PTA board is working closely with our lawyer, if there are any 

questions that you have, please feel free to reach out to Casie Fariello. 

4. 2016-2017 Board Position Update 
1. Amy Master will be on the ballot for the board as Vice President of the MIddle 

School in April. 

2. Sue Henn will remain middle VP, if needed, but will be on the ballot for secretary 

during the April vote if Amy wins the nomination. 

3. The UTS PTA is still accepting nominations for Treasurer or President (the 

current treasurer is willing to fulfill either role) 

5. Open Chair Positions for the 2016-2017 school year 
1. Book Fair (Elementary and MIddle School chairs positions are open) 

2. Teacher Appreciation (Elementary and Middle School chair positions are open) 

6. Student/Staff Basketball Game 
1. The 2016 Student/Staff basketball game has been cancelled.  

2. This cancellation is due to unforeseen circumstances. 

3. The PTA will work to create future events that will involve the parents, staff and 

middle school students. Suggestions are welcome! 

4. The PTA would like to thank the volunteers that have worked to run this event to 

date. 

7. Decades Dinner Dance 
1. The Decades Dinner dance will be held Saturday March 5th.  

2. Tickets MUST be purchased in advance 

1. To purchase your ticket please click here 

3. Please keep an eye out for emails and facebook posts advertising silent and live 

auction items 

8. Gallery Time 
1. The 2015-2016 school year will be that last year for Gallery Time 

2. Due to our amazing Art department and Art teachers we feel that gallery time has 

made many of the art lessons repetitive 

9. Rosatta's 
1. This fundraiser will be held on March 15th during spring conferences 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O7RS3nzb5fAkT8KS0ye1ZjDzc4LRiFhcjLBjn70a-p8V7qInlefb83prsFD8Rt_64sjZmZgS6Ork2ALduJ00TkjY8Hoc_4uM9tUVI88n6Iz0MLnR9mKges_fYZFr3iqM60FgOUpXxXFEyJLnkjSqi5bBQVJQEDVYL7ult97lh_kTdl4RlMafQ56mUtKp2VDIULGBVulGufBuMhOua4e6h-2SShL-V2eWbJ4zovKtzIsxibD5AXg0s6GkhMZ2SMwPyqkdGAIv2bjlv0gdMxeDZaM9X4NNcSjorqPvrd8kdrpsLT-HAs9SUgBjkT9k4PDErVt3QlQEY5mRFvSQAt91l_4j4Xoa9LABeQD4sHySKAtScZ1WK3fK2hMnUBL8BbqmtbYEVmqQRBMmTB3tdD8btSWLoeXzMzP2nPuvkcM6ly3sIt9IAibprddaMqtmfMi6SDKdlueX9FE=&c=v1Krj_UOn8vUg8b7OW_0639diuc_aO7Yer0cHUSb5AXT_OSNziqRnQ==&ch=tXft066Dys5uljg7nEGz803ktbfDOsT5tWPEXqvgQvJqrizoii67WA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O7RS3nzb5fAkT8KS0ye1ZjDzc4LRiFhcjLBjn70a-p8V7qInlefb83prsFD8Rt_64sjZmZgS6Ork2ALduJ00TkjY8Hoc_4uM9tUVI88n6Iz0MLnR9mKges_fYZFr3iqM60FgOUpXxXFEyJLnkjSqi5bBQVJQEDVYL7ult97lh_kTdl4RlMafQ56mUtKp2VDIULGBVulGufBuMhOua4e6h-2SShL-V2eWbJ4zovKtzIsxibD5AXg0s6GkhMZ2SMwPyqkdGAIv2bjlv0gdMxeDZaM9X4NNcSjorqPvrd8kdrpsLT-HAs9SUgBjkT9k4PDErVt3QlQEY5mRFvSQAt91l_4j4Xoa9LABeQD4sHySKAtScZ1WK3fK2hMnUBL8BbqmtbYEVmqQRBMmTB3tdD8btSWLoeXzMzP2nPuvkcM6ly3sIt9IAibprddaMqtmfMi6SDKdlueX9FE=&c=v1Krj_UOn8vUg8b7OW_0639diuc_aO7Yer0cHUSb5AXT_OSNziqRnQ==&ch=tXft066Dys5uljg7nEGz803ktbfDOsT5tWPEXqvgQvJqrizoii67WA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O7RS3nzb5fAkT8KS0ye1ZjDzc4LRiFhcjLBjn70a-p8V7qInlefb81-hsdZpJW4H_Hb28dZUdO1izC8yVgxrs99T_Mb5C9om2Pg3XtOD8tiMNcCniHOaa9mspkwmluHVj-kYxX3TY9z4nJ0aelzBieIqAPpq9mjNs6xKbqfZVifanw8RRZEv3cvQ-swt67C1eGhqEfLf56YVBBB5wdy47SpM3kLrepZY8vNS4OA4gr6sMvTiLXSFLYAQgoMdILP8Z85SdjRng5AbRgZDo57mxz8p6diDrrXVnTzlejMtA7v3yh-cob7ri2mIl_tJQLFqK7RwAZVUrAhUkZ1EF1zvtGrBMW9NfUIdaoxOyArUD4hlMduysfkXGVBaordCmWnJ&c=v1Krj_UOn8vUg8b7OW_0639diuc_aO7Yer0cHUSb5AXT_OSNziqRnQ==&ch=tXft066Dys5uljg7nEGz803ktbfDOsT5tWPEXqvgQvJqrizoii67WA==


2. We will also have Just Chill cards for purchase as well, great for those birthday 

parties. 

10. New Business 
1. Mr. Bender thanked the PTA, and all of the volunteers for all that they do for the 

school and the teachers. He appreciates all the time and energy we put in.  

2. Mrs. Plumstead had her baby - a baby girl was added to the UTS community on 

2/17.  

11. A call to adjourn was made by Amy Masters 
1. Petra Shariff second the motion 

 


